
May 16, 2022  
        

PRESS RELEASE: 
 

CITY OF MILTON-FREEWATER IS SEEKING VOLUNTEERS TO SERVE ON THE  
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
The City of Milton-Freewater is seeking interested volunteers to serve on the City's 
Planning Commission.   
 
Volunteers must be citizens residing within the boundaries of Milton-Freewater city 
limits. 
 
The following is a list of vacancies which the City is seeking to fill. 
 
PLANNING COMMISSION:  Two (2) vacancies, one is for a term that expires February 2023 
and one is for a term that expires February 2025.  Commission members meet the first Monday 
of each month at 6:30 p.m.  The commission acts on issues involving the zoning code.  
Members are appointed by the Mayor with approval of the City Council.  This position also 
requires a Statement of Economic Interest be filed with the Oregon Government Ethics 
Commission once a year. 
 
 
 
All appointments are non-paid positions. Interested citizens are asked to submit an application 
to the City Recorder by: 12:00 p.m. Tuesday, May 24, 2022.  
 
City Recorder Leanne Steadman may be reached by phone at 541-938-8233 or electronically at 
leanne.steadman@milton-freewater-or.gov.  Information and application is available to be 
downloaded from the city website at www.mfcity.com  
 
 

mailto:leanne.steadman@milton-freewater-or.gov
http://www.mfcity.com/

